

Dear Neighbour,

Justin Trudeau is trying to ban natural health products. Recently, the Liberals have proposed significant new fees on the import, manufacture, and sale of natural health products whilst simultaneously imposing new labelling laws that will massively increase the cost of all these products.

These regulations are being applied to many products Canadians use every day like protein powder, vitamins, and other supplements.

These recently announced rules are set to come into effect on June 21, 2025. Once the rules come into place, 70% of brands say they will have to pull products from the market and 1 in 5 brands are considering leaving Canada altogether. At a bare minimum,

the costs of these products will rise dramatically.

The existing rules on natural health products already keep Canadians

Canadians should have control over their own nutrition and what they put into their bodies. The government should be making it easier for Canadians to look after their own health and make their own health choices, not harder.

This is just another way that Justin Trudeau is making life more expensive for Canadians.

Conservatives will bring home lower prices and fight these regulations in Parliament and work to protect access to natural health products.

In your service,

MP Dalton Pitt Meadows—Maple Ridge

INFO OTTAWA OFFICE

Room 825 Confederation Building Ottawa ON K1A 0A6 Tel 613-947-4613 Fax 613-947-4615

CONSTITUENCY OFFICE

22369 Lougheed Hwy Maple Ridge BC V2X 2T3 Tel 604-466-2761 Fax 604-466-7593

٠,	£	•	
		,	
		•	

@marcdalton



@marcdalton



@marcdaltonpmmr



www.marcdaltonmp.com



marc.dalton@parl.gc.ca

HAVE YOUR SAY!

Take a moment to respond to my community survey below. Your feedback helps me better represent our community. I read each response personally and value your feedback.

Do you support the Liberal plan to	b ban natural health products?			
YES	○ NO	○ UNSURE		
Are you interested in receiving up	odates on this issue?			
YES, ONLY ON THIS ISSUE	ADD ME TO YOUR I	ADD ME TO YOUR EMAIL BLAST LIST!		
Comments:				
Name:				
Address:				
City:				
Phone:	Email:			



- Call or email a Liberal Member of Parliament and tell them to scrap these damaging regulations. Find the full list and contact information at www.ourcommons.ca
- Share the information in this mail piece with your friends or family
- Share this message on social media
- Return the attached survey card, or let me know your thoughts by emailing marc.dalton@parl.gc.ca

MARC DALTON

MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT
ROOM 825 CONFEDERATION BUILDING
OTTAWA ON K1A 0A6



